The Irish Mathematical Society was founded at a meeting in T.C.D.
in December 1976. Its aims are to foster and encourage mathematical

development in Ireland.

The aim of this Newsletter is to inform members of the Society of
the activities of the Society and also of items of general mathematical
interest. The success of the Newsletter Aepends very much on the
co-operation of the members of the Society with the compilers.
Information on activities of interest to members are sought, as well as

survey articles, problems and solutions.

The present address for correspondence relating to the Newsletter
is:- I.M.S. Newsletter, Department of Mathematics, U.C.D. Belfield,

Dublin 4.



